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Police said this truck was stolen from a parking lot on Porter Road Monday. 

 
LA PORTE, Texas -  

Investigators with the La Porte Police Department are looking for truck thieves. 

Police have released surveillance images showing the stolen truck, as well as the vehicle that was driven 

by the thieves. 

The gold or tan Ford F-150 was stolen at around 12:20 p.m. Monday from a parking lot in the 10000 block 

of Porter Road. 

Investigators say the suspects arrived in a white GMC extended cab. The suspect truck (pictured below) 

had a tan or gray stripe on the bottom. Officers said the truck also had what appeared to be a set of 

newer 20-inch eight-spoke wheels. It is a 2005 model or newer. 

If you recognized either vehicle and can help officers solve this auto theft case, please contact the La 

Porte Police Department's criminal investigation division at 281-842-3173. 

 

Police identified the white truck as the suspect vehicle involved 
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